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03 March 2022

To Whom It May Concern

My name is Belinda Green. I am employed at the highschool 2 of my 3 children attend as a Teacher Aide in
Learning Support classes. As a single mum of 3 with a mortgage and the sole income earner this has been
nothing short of devastating to us as a family. We need change! We need someone to stand up and make this
change! We DO NOT need an extension of these emergency powers. With the exaggeration of Covid data and a
lack of medical transparency this has caused nothing but fear and segregation in our community. These
mandates are destroying employment; small business and the very freedoms of everyday Australians to make
choice over their own body autonomy. It has caused widespread division and created a great load of distrust
amongst health professionals that are sweeping real concerns from people that have been damaged by these
vaccines under the carpet. This has NOTHING to do with health and everything to do with CONTROL and it
absolutely disgusts me!
We have had ENOUGH! Speak for the people and don’t be a sheep or the livelihood and freedoms of
generations to come will be absolutely destroyed.

Belinda Green

Sent from my iPhone
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